
Current legislation is weak but flot totally impotent. In cases where a company flas
publicly expressed a commitment to a certain standard of behaviaur and manifestly
does flot meet that standard in its activities overseas the Government could bring
regulatory proceedings for misrepresentatiafl under Section 52 of the Compvetiion
Act. While this is an important legal avenue that Gavernment should explore further,

it does flot help in cases where fia such public commitment exists. Therefore, further
legisiation is1 advisable. One possibility is ta revise the 5Spec/iclEcolflmicMeaçilreS

Act. Altemnatively, entirely new legisiation could be drafted. In elther case the threat

embociied in the legisiation must be cr'dià/, nat because it wll be used often but

because this will make voluntary approaches to compliance more effective.

On a related point, the Government should recognize the constructive roie that
shareholder activism can play in influencing corparate behaviour. Today, Canadian
shareholders wishing ta focus management's attention on human rlghts-related
issues by bninging sharehalder resalutions ta a carporatlari's annuel general meeting

face sertaus impediments. The fact that this direct avenue for voicing concemn can Sa

easily be blocked increases the pressure an Government ta take direct regulatory ar

legislative action. It also reduces the ability of Canadian firms ta anticipate and

respond flexlbly ta social concerns. Yet despite arguments for eliminating these
impediments, the bar ta sharehalder action has been raised not lowered in the

recently revised Canad7oian Bu6zsi7es Corporytil7s Act currefltly befare Senate.
Government should urgently reconsider its position on this issue.

IV. Respons« to Anticipated Oblectio


